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Estrada, Andres

From: Mesa CPUC

To: Henry Jew

Subject: RE: MESA 500-kv Substation Project

Andrés Estrada, Environmental Planner
505 Sansome St. Suite 300, San Francisco, CA 94111
Phone: 415-398-5326 ext. 4718
aestrada@ene.com • www.ene.com

From: Henry Jew [mailto:henrysjew@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2016 6:11 PM
To: Mesa CPUC <Mesa.CPUC@ene.com>
Subject: MESA 500-kv Substation Project

I am writing to oppose the above project. I am concerned the increase to 500kv would pose a health hazard to
myself and my family. I am also concerned about the health of the thousands of students at Schurr High
School. I live directly behind the transmission lines at 1121 N Vail Ave. Montebello, CA

Henry Jew


